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Cudworth Ward Alliance 
Meeting Notes 

 
Meeting Title: Cudworth Ward Alliance 

Date and Time: Monday 16
th

 February 2015 at 11am 

Location: Bow Street Offices. Cudworth. 

 

Attendees: Apologies: 
Councillor Joe Hayward (Chair) 
Councillor Charlie Wraith (Vice chair) 
Mick White 
Joan Jones 
Ernest Oliver 
Kevan Riggett 
Janet Robinson 
Stuart Bennett B.M.B.C 
 
 
In Attendance: 
Paul Jolley. Senior Support Officer. 
David Gill.   Local Support Officer 

Councillor Stephen Houghton. 

Lindsey Holmes 
John Hayhoe 
Julie Berry 

 

  Action/Decisi
on 

Action 
Lead 

1. 
 
 
 

2. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
3. 
 
 
 

 
4. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Declarations of Interest: 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 
 
Notes of the previous meeting: Monday 5

th
 January 2015 

 
The notes were passed as a true record. 
 
 
Potential projects:  The shrubs on the pond area and the end of Snydale Road 
have been cut back by the North East Environment Team. 
 
 
Action Plan: 
 
David Gill circulated an Area Review of Cudworth Ward Alliance which included 
the November Health Fayre at Cudworth Methodist Church. This was organized 
by the Ward Alliance and was very successful. 
 
Potential Projects: 
 
The Environment:  
  
David suggested Cudworth in bloom, Carlton Marsh and Cudworth Park. 
Councillor Wraith stated a lot of good work has been done so far at Carlton 
Marsh. A new pond has been created and a new car park. 
 
Love Where you live will be re-launched in June 2015 with more projects. 
Councillor Wraith praised the work of the North East Environment Team.  
Kevan Riggett said litter is bad outside and near the Dorothy Hyman Stadium. 
Especially at the bottom end of the car park, skate park and bowling green. It 
was suggested to have the Enforcement Team to have a look at this as a hot 
spot area for litter. 
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5. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6. 
 
 
 
 
7. 
 
 
 
 
8. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9. 
 
 
 

 
Health and Wellbeing:   
 
There will be another Health Fayre at Cudworth Methodist Church on Saturday 
28

th
 March 2015 10am to 1pm. 

 
 
Increased opportunities for achievement for local residents: 
 
It was suggested to work with schools as much as possible. 
 
 
Youth Provision:   
 
Councillor Hayward said the £60k put aside by the Area Council for youth 
provision has now been spent. The Area Council are to put an extra £25k aside 
for youth provision. 
 
Paul Jolley asked if there will be any money available for summer holiday 
activities. Councillor Hayward suggested looking for outside funding. 
 
 
 
Academic Achievement Awards:  
 
The Academic Achievement Awards will take place on Thursday 11

th
 June 2015 

at the Town Hall. 
 
Volunteers Celebration: 
 
It has been suggested to have four areas together at the event. This will be 
Cudworth, Monk Bretton, Royston and North East. 
 
 
Communication: Neighbourhood Network: 
 
The steering group are to have a meeting as the leaflets are now ready to go out 
for distribution. 
 
 
Ward Alliance Review: Interactive voting. 
 
Stuart Bennet from B.M.B.C. attended the meeting for the Interactive Voting with 
the Ward Alliance members and will send the results to Caroline Donovan. 
 
Ward Alliance funding applications: 
 
Members were presented with three funding applications: 
Members agreed to fund: 
 
Yorkshire Dance Fusions -  £1,200 
Crystal Lights                  -  £1,000 
Valley Community Centre -    £400 
 
                            Total of    £2,600 
                               
 
Correspondence: 
 
There was no correspondence. 
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10. 
 
 
 
11. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Finance: 
 
Paul Jolley circulated information of the Ward Alliance spend so far. 
 
. 
Any other business: 
 
There was no other business. 
 
 
Chair thanked everyone for attending and participating in the meeting. 
 
 
 
Date and time of the next meeting: 
 
Monday  23

rd
 March 2015 11am at Bow Street. Offices. Cudworth. 

 
 
 
 
Finance agreed by members at this meeting On Monday 16

th
 February 2015 

 
Yorkshire Dance Fusions:   £1,200 
Valley Community Centre:      £400 
Crystal Lights:                       £1,000 
 
                             Total of      £2,600 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Future meeting dates up to May 2015. 
 
Monday 11

th
 May 2015             11am at Bow Street Offices.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


